
SCAF Student Art Show

August 6, 2024

Dear Teachers and Students,

We would like to invite you to participate in the 59th Space Coast Art Festival’s

Student Art Show. Each year the students of Brevard County have demonstrated

to area residents and visitors the awesome talent they have. We expect this

year’s Student Art Show will be one of the best and biggest ever.

The venue for this year’s show is The Avenues, Viera. The show runs from

Saturday, October 12th, through Sunday, October 13th. I have some good news for

this year’s show. We were able to obtain a grant for our show so we have

purchased 2’X6’ wire racks for you to display your artwork. We have about 10

racks per division and will also have tables to put the artwork. Just bring

something to attach the artwork to the wire frames. Set up starts on Saturday at

9:00 am. It might be beneficial to you to mat and shrink wrap your pieces to save

the artwork in case of inclement weather, which is not required, but

recommended. We will leave the artwork on display so more people can see it

and then be picked up Sunday afternoon at the awards. Awards will be presented

at a special ceremony on Sunday at 3:00. Students will not be required to be

with their work at the time of judging. This way we are hoping to get more

students involved and let the public enjoy the artwork longer. Teachers, students,

or parents will be required to sign in the artwork and sign it out at the end of the

show. If you have a large number to register, please have them in alphabetical

order to save time.

We are looking forward to a fun day with Brevard’s best student artists again this

year. If you have any question, suggestions, or problems please don’t hesitate to

contact me.

Cynthia Woznicki

SCAF Student Art Show Director

321-794-6618

cindy@spacecoastartfestival.com


